
RESOLUTION	OF	APPRECIATION	FOR	DR.	LEWIS	HELD	

	

WHEREAS	Dr.	Lewis	Held	has	served	the	Texas	Tech	University	Faculty	Senate	almost	continuously	since	
1994,	serving	six	full	terms	as	a	Senator	and	usually	serving	as	an	ex	officio	member	of	various	
committees	during	his	off	years;	and	

WHEREAS	Dr.	Held	served	on,	and	Chaired,	the	Senate	Budget	Study	Committee	from	1994	through	
2009	and	the	Senate	Faculty	Welfare	and	Concerns	Committee	since	2010;		and	

WHEREAS	Dr.	Held	has	been	an	active,	fearless,	and	indefatigable	champion	of	Tenure,	Shared	
Governance,	and	Academic	Freedom	at	Texas	Tech	University;	and	

WHEREAS	Dr.	Held,	through	his	service	to	the	Senate	and	Texas	Tech	University,	has	inarguably	
contributed	to	the	working	quality	of	life	of	every	member	of	the	Texas	Tech	faculty;	therefore,		

BE	IT	RESOLVED	THAT	the	Faculty	Senate	meeting	on	this	10th	day	of	May	2017	expresses	its	gratitude	
and	appreciation	to	Dr.	Held	for	his	service	to	the	Texas	Tech	University	Faculty	Senate;	and		

BE	IT	FURTHER	RESOLVED	THAT	copies	of	this	resolution	be	distributed	to	President	Lawrence	
Schovanec,	Provost	Mike	Galyean,	Dr.	Ron	Chesser	and	Dr.	Lewis	Held.		

	

	


